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Nayeli Sanchez Luna

From: Amber Villalvazo <ambervillalvazo@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2023 12:47 PM
To: PDD Laveen VPC; Racelle Escolar; Mayor Gallego
Subject: Z-77-22-8 support

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hello,
I’m writing in support of the upcoming housing development at 27th and Southern. We have a major housing
shortage. The only way to fix this is to add more housing. This area also needs more affordable housing. I’m in full
support.

Thanks,
Amber Villalvazo
5325 W Samantha Way
Laveen, AZ 85339

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone [mail.onelink.me]
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